
 

 

JANUARY UPDATE 
 

 

We had a NO RECORDABLE INJURIES occur in the month of December. 

  It’s been 127 days since our last injury!!!      

Thank you all for making safety a priority in your daily work habits.  

 

 All employees will receive a $10 Wal-Mart Card!!! 

 

 

 

 

PREVENT WATER DAMAGE ON THE JOB 

 

Work Hard.  Work Safe.  Safety Pays! 

 

Our Safety Supervisor of the Month is Robert Von Glahn.   Robert and his crew 

will be awarded an on-site lunch.   Thank you for keeping your crew safe! 

Safety Awareness Award Winner: Kevin Talley 

When starting a job, one of the first safety steps is 

to identify the location of the fire sprinkler shut-off 

valve.   Also, it is extremely important that this valve 

remain accessible through the duration of the 

project. 

Failure to take this safety measure could result in 

catastrophic damage to the job site. 

We will be adding this safety check to our monthly 

Site Safety Surveys. 
 


